
Updated Zoning Hours Information June/July 2024 

      
 
This Zoning Administrator has an unusually BUSY schedule for the next four months.  I will be monitoring 
phone messages and emails regularly, but my posted Office hours are subject to change without Notice.  
Please anticipate at least two weeks request response or application processing time, in addition to the 
15 day appeal period (VT statute) following permit issuance before a project can start.  
 
During the end of June and beginning of July, Jeff will have intermittent hours. Please call or email him 
for information, as he will not be following his regular posted hours for these two weeks. His normal 
schedule should resume approximately July 8, 2024.  
 

Questions? Contact Jeff Biasuzzi at (802)483-6500 X180 or  zoning@Pittsfordvermont.com 
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